
 

 
 

TOWN OF BEACON FALLS  

INLAND WETLANDS AND WATERCOURSES COMMISSION  

NOTICE OF DECISION  

  

At a special meeting of the Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission on February 24, 

2021 at 7:00 PM, the following applications were approved, with conditions: 

A-2021-318 and SW-2021-021: 

The Application of the Town of Beacon Falls to renovate and repave Beacon Valley Road and 

revise the adjacent storm drainage system 

The file for this application is available for inspection in the Town Clerk’s Office in Beacon 

Falls Town Hall, 10 Maple Avenue and on the Town of Beacon Falls website on the Inland 

Wetland page under pending applications. 

 Respectfully Submitted, 

Stephen Knapik 

Inland Wetlands Commission 
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